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To:

Parents

Fr:

Mrs. Beth McCarthy
Date:

March 10, 2010
New School Bus Pass Policy:  If your child is taking a different bus home, you must send a note and tell your child to bring the note to the office so a bus pass can filled out for the bus driver.
Reminder:  Activity day is this Friday, March 12th. Volunteers are welcome.
Reminder:  Wear Red on Friday and your Olympic hats and mitts.
Found:   Two pairs of glasses, they are in the office.
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